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STANHILL TAKEOVER BID 

NOTICE OF INTENTION  
 

Robust Resources Limited (“Robust”) refers to the Notice of the Intention by Stanhill Capital 

Partners Holdings Limited (“Stanhill”) announced to ASX yesterday. The Directors of Robust 

advise all Shareholders to take no action in relation to such Notice of Intention at this time 

pending consideration of the proposal by the Board of Robust. 

 

Robust will make a further announcement to ASX concerning its recommendations in 

relation to the Stanhill proposal in the near future after such consideration. 

 

No Robust shareholders need to take any action at this stage. 

 

 

David King  

Chairman  

Robust Resources Limited  


